
at Glassboro School District 

Wow this month flew by! October was filled with new 
menu items, catering events, Red October, and Halloween. 

The staff at the High School were busy this month. We 
added new menu items to include Stromboli & Buffalo 
Chicken Quesadillas. They worked hard to put out great 
food for the committee & board meetings and did a 
fantastic job with the spread for HOCO Dance. We cheered 
on the Phillies for Red October and celebrated Halloween 
with students & staff with a special Halloween treat. 

Homemade Stromboli @ HS 

 HOCO Dance Corndogs HS Staff @ HOCO Dance Board Dinner Spread 

Red October @ HS Halloween @ HS Halloween Fruit cups 



So nice to see so many familiar faces and 
meet new members at the 2023 NJSBA 
Convention in Atlantic city this month. 

Our luncheon on Tuesday at the 
Sheraton was our small way of saying 
thank you for your continued support 
and partnership with Nutri Serve Food 

Management.  

QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS? Contact us! 

Food Service Director: Kathleen Colbert     |    (856) 652-2700 ext. x4712     |   gla@nsfm.com     |   www.nsfm.com  


